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Benchmark Statement – conflicts of interest 

 

 

The London Mathematical Society has Conflicts of Interest/Loyalty policy that applies to all 

volunteers engaged in the work of the Society. 

 

The LMS submission to the QAA consultation on the Mathematics, Statistics and Operational 

Research (MSOR) benchmarking statements was prepared by three members of the LMS Education 

Committee who were unconnected with the drafting of the QAA document. The Chair of the LMS 

Education Committee, who was a member of the QAA Advisory Group responsible for the revised 

statement, did not contribute to the LMS response, in line with the LMS Conflicts of Interest policy. 

 

The consultation response was reviewed by LMS Council, without the contribution of the Chair of the 

Education Committee, and a Vice-President took the lead in the LMS follow-up response to the 

consultation submission. 


